St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Welcome Back BBQ and Open House

Dear Parents/Guardians.

On Wednesday, September 27th, we will be hosting our BBQ and Open House. All families are welcome to attend.

Beginning at 5:30, we will be offering a free hot dog BBQ for our school community. The Knights of Columbus have generously offered to barbeque for our school. In support of our EcoSchool efforts, we encourage students and their families to bring their filled water bottles with them to the Open House. There will also be some beverages available at the Open House. This is a great time to meet other families at the school as well as some of our staff members in an informal setting outside.

This year, the "slushy truck" will also be joining us. Families will be able to purchase cool treats if they wish. The school will also receive 10% of all sales to go towards our outdoor learning space and Gr. 8 end of the year trip.

Around 6:30, we will be moving into the school for the Open House portion of the evening. Parents will be able to visit student classrooms, explore the resources available to students, and meet classroom teachers. If September 27th happens to be a rainy evening, we will move all our planned activities indoors.

We look forward to seeing everyone at our BBQ and Open House at 5:30 on Wednesday, September 27th. Don't forget to bring your water bottle!

Mr. C. Minutillo, *Principal*

Mr. C. Wells *Vice-Principal*